Four Year Public Sector Report
March 31, 2017

Summary of Year Activities:

Received two request for letters from the BOD.  One for support of continued funding for Nebraska Opportunity Grant.  BOD agreed that this letter should be sent and Beth Sisk & Ritchie Marrow wrote the letter and sent it in February

[bookmark: _GoBack]Second letter was in regards to the DRT outage and encouraging Nebraska Senators to push for the DRT to get back up and running.  BOD agreed that this letter should be sent and Beth Sisk wrote up and sent the letter in March. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Becca Dobry
